
March 9, 2015, Board Recognitions 

 
 
A.  David Jones Jr.  Recognition of Atherton High School Student 

Winners of the 2014 Keep Kentucky Kids Safe 

Public Service Announcement Contest 

Briana Anderson, Student 
Marilyn Collazo, Student 
Raina Hughes, Student 
Sydney Handley, Student 
Talitha Edwards, Student 
Chet Overberg, School Resource Officer 
Mark Tudor, Teacher 
Dr. Thomas Aberli, Principal 
 

B.  Chris Brady  Recognition of Brent Peters, Kentucky Council of  

    Teachers of English/Language Arts’ English Teacher 

    of the Year 
    Brent Peters, Teacher, Fern Creek High School 
    Dr. Nathan Meyer, Principal 
 


